
Anita Career 
1 University Drive, Camarillo, CA 

email@internet.com 

555-555-5555 

March 1, 2012 

 

Mr. Jon Doe 

District Representative 

1 University Dr, 

Camarillo, CA 93000 

  

Dear Mr. Jon Doe, 

I wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for mentoring me during the CI Connection 

Luncheon  last Thursday. During the networking event, we spoke about possible opportunities 

through your contact at Dunder Miflin. I would sincerely appreciate your willingness to share 

Michael Scott’s contact information so that I may meet directly with him to learn more about the 

organization and discuss Dunder Miflin’s growing needs. I have attached a copy of my resume in 

case you  hear of any opportunity that you believe would be aligned with my career interests.   

Please don’t hesitate to contact me or forward my resume to the appropriate contact. Again, 

thank you for the generous support and interest in supporting my career development through 

attending the recent CI Connection Luncheon. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Anita Career 

 

 


